
Airfield Primary Academy Consultation Questionnaire 

This form is an opportunity for you to share your views on whether the Cabot Learning 
Federation (CLF) is the appropriate organisation to open the new Airfield Primary Academy and 
Nursery in Weston Super Mare.  If you would like to find out more about Airfield Primary 
Academy, please visit https://airfieldprimaryacademy.clf.uk/ or contact info@apa.clf.uk.   

You can find an electronic version of this questionnaire here: Consultation Questionnaire 

  

1. Please provide your postcode ____________________________________________________ 
 
 

2. Please tick all boxes that apply to you 

Respondent Please tick 
Potential parent/carer  
Local resident  
Education sector employee  
Charitable sector employee  
Prefer not to say  
Other  

 

3. Would you be interested in a place at the school for your child/ren from September 2026 
onwards?  

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
4. Before the CLF can open the new Airfield Primary Academy and Nursery, they must enter 

into a contract called a Funding Agreement with the Department for Education.   
 
 

5. Do you agree the CLF should enter into this agreement to open and run the new Airfield 
Primary Academy and Nursery?  Yes, No, Maybe 
 

Response Please tick 
Yes  
No  
Maybe  

 
 

6. Do you have any comments on the admissions policy? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://airfieldprimaryacademy.clf.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkWo0PW8LZFhDgZnC8j0SN0dURDRNTU9QMDJGM1E2NTZFSUdIQlo4MkxTMi4u


 
 

7. Do you have any other feedback for the consultation? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please complete and return this questionnaire to info@apa.clf.uk by Friday 27th June. 

Thank you for providing your feedback on this consultation. 

mailto:info@apa.clf.uk

